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At BLUETTI, we hold ourselves to the highest ethical standards in all aspects of our operations, 

especially when it comes to human rights and labor practices. As such, we are committed to 

ensuring that our supply chain remains free from any association with entities listed under the 

Uyghur Forced Labor Prevention Act (UFLPA). To demonstrate our unwavering dedication to 

this cause, we have formulated a comprehensive monitoring protocol, which we adhere to 

diligently. 

 

Identification of UFLPA Entity List: The first step in our monitoring process involves 

thorough research to identify entities listed under the UFLPA. This includes scrutinizing official 

government sources, credible reports from human rights organizations, and any other reliable 

channels of information. By staying informed about the latest additions to the UFLPA Entity 

List, we check https://www.dhs.gov/uflpa-entity-list regularly and ensure that our monitoring 

efforts are always up to date. 

 

Supplier Engagement and Due Diligence: Once potential suppliers are identified, we 

engage in a rigorous due diligence process to assess their adherence to labor standards and 

human rights principles. This includes evaluating their policies, conducting site visits when 

feasible, and engaging in transparent communication regarding our expectations. Suppliers 

are required to provide assurances that they do not employ forced labor or have any ties to 

entities listed under the UFLPA. 

 

Continuous Monitoring and Auditing: Our commitment to UFLPA compliance does not end 

with supplier selection. We implement a system of continuous monitoring and auditing to 

ensure ongoing adherence to our standards. This involves regular assessments of supplier 

 

https://www.dhs.gov/uflpa-entity-list


performance, including reviews of labor practices, documentation verification, and on-site 

inspections where necessary. By maintaining a proactive approach, we can swiftly identify and 

address any issues that may arise. 

 

Transparency and Accountability: Transparency is paramount in our efforts to combat 

forced labor. We believe in fostering open communication channels with both our suppliers 

and customers. As part of our commitment to transparency, we disclose our monitoring 

procedures and compliance efforts publicly. Additionally, we encourage stakeholders to 

report any concerns or violations they may encounter, allowing us to take prompt corrective 

action. 

 

Collaboration and Advocacy: We recognize that combating forced labor requires collective 

action. Therefore, we actively collaborate with industry peers, government agencies, non-

governmental organizations (NGOs), and other stakeholders to advocate for stronger 

regulations and promote ethical sourcing practices. By leveraging our collective influence, we 

aim to create a more transparent and responsible supply chain ecosystem. 

 

In conclusion, BLUETTI is unwavering in its commitment to UFLPA compliance and the 

prevention of forced labor in any form. Through robust monitoring, engagement with 

suppliers, continuous auditing, transparency, and collaboration, we strive to uphold the 

highest standards of ethical conduct. Our customers can trust that BLUETTI products are not 

only innovative and reliable but also ethically sourced and produced. 
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